
The Hartt School 

U N I V E R S I T Y OF H A R T F O R D 

April 23, 2012 

Pedro Pablo García Caffi 
Colon Theatre Director 

c/o Claudio Barile 
Pte. José E. Uriburu 75-3°B 
Buenos Aires 
C.A.B.A 1027 
Argentina 

Dear Maestro, 

It is with great pleasure that I extend an invitation to Claudio Barile to hold a masterclass for 
the flute students at The Hartt School of Music, University of Hartford on April 30, 2012. We 
look forward to hearing him play some solo repertoire and then to have him listen to several of 
our outstanding flute students so that he can give them a bit of his expertise advice. 

Thank you for allowing him the time away from the Colon Theatre to come and share his 
musical knowledge. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at: Janarms@aol.com . 

With gratitude. 

Janet L. JArms 

Janet L. Arms 
Sénior Artist Teacher- The Hartt School 
New York City Opera 
SOAP summer institute 
Festival Eleazar de Carvalho- Fortaleza, Brazil 
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